
	

September 2021 

Dear  

- employers of parents/caregivers of children attending Little Lambs Christian Daycare and Educare in 
Imizamo Yethu, Houtbay, 

- parents/caregivers of Little Lambs children, 
- friends of Little Lambs. 

As trustees of SEEDS TRUST, the parent body of Little Lambs Christian Daycare and Educare, we appeal to 
your generosity to assist us in meeting the ever increasing costs of operating the 300 pupil school in Imizamo 
Yethu, Houtbay. 

This Early Childhood Development (ECD) centre has been operating for over 20 years, caring and educating 
the children of the community. 

Our commitments are: 

- to continue to operate the school cost-effectively, 
- to retain the quality of care and education, 
- to ensure that we provide the children daily with nutritious meals,  

and to do so in a manner that the school fees remain affordable to the local community. 

To date, we have managed to maintain reasonable school fees, but it is becoming more and more difficult to 
do so. 

Furthermore, it is becoming extremely challenging for the SEEDS TRUST to secure the necessary donations 
to support the school operating costs. 



Over the years, we have been blessed receiving donations from overseas donors, but sadly these sources of 
fund raising are also diminishing. 

Under the current economic circumstances, the parents/caregivers are seriously stretched to continue to pay 
the school fees, which are presently Rand 500 per month. 

This appeal is to the employers of parents whose children attend Little Lambs, as well as to neighbours and 
friends in the Houtbay community and surrounding areas, to please assist with the school fee payments, or 
contribute donations, so that the children can continue to reap the benefits of better education. 

● "Education brings hope for the future and gives self-worth and dignity". 
● "All people should have a right to these". 

We are on Facebook and our website is www.littlelambs.org.za. 

We thank you for your support. 

For further information, please contact: 

Geraldine Daniels littlelambs.hb@gmail.com   079 170 9291 
Roger Falls  rogerfalls60@gmail.com   082 441 1706           
Elke Zwicker  elke.zwicker@sunrise.ch   079 268 3751     
Marlena v d Walt marlenavanderwalt@gmail.com  083 428 5514 
Costa Mitchell  costamitchell148@gmail.com   082 805 5241 
Grant Baston  grant@valleychurch.co.za   082 777 8212 
Charl v d Walt  charl@timbom.me    083 454 4203    

School fee banking details: 

Little Lambs Christian Daycare ("money on call" account) 

FNB Houtbay (code 204009) Account number 62906207346 

(Please put child's name on the deposit slip) 
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